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Team PNG received a timely boost to its preparations to the Olympic Games next 

year in Tokyo, Japan with a cash sponsorship of K136,500 from SP Brewery 

yesterday at the SP Brewery Office at Gordons, Port Moresby. 

SP Brewery has been a traditional sponsor of the PNG Olympic Committee since 

the 1980s, and continue to support Team PNG each year. PNGOC is greatly 

appreciative of their continued support again in 2020 despite the difficulties of 

COVID 19. 

‘We are here today to show our appreciation to SP Brewery for their continued 

support to Team PNG in these challenging times. Financial support is hard to 

come by however, Team PNG is very fortunate to have such a great partner in SP 

Brewery’, stated Chef De Mission Tamzin Wardley. 

SP Brewery is synonymous with sports in PNG with its rich history and PNGOC is 

proud to partner with them as part of that journey touching people’s lives by 

inspiring them to become better citizens and role models in their communities 

through sports. 
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